
I'm writing to you in response to the following: 
 
Inquiry into the into the 2009 and 2013 amendments to the 1996 Protocol to the Convention on the 
Prevention of Marine Pollution by Dumping of Wastes and Other Matter, 1972 (London Protocol) 
 
 
It is so important to maintain any law/legislation that prohibits dumping waste into oceans. 
 
We need the London Protocol to remain unchanged. 
 
Large corporations like AGL/Esso push for these changes as it benefits them monetarily, but it's at the 
expense of the environment & animals. 
 
Regards,  
Michelle de la Coeur 
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